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June 2022 

 

Proposed rule amendment at the 2022 Annual General Meeting by the Committee. 

Add the following items to the League Standing Rules. 

 

3. Constitution 

a) Each member club of the League must have at least one representative on the League 
Committee. All clubs will nominate their representative at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
each year. 

b) The club representative would enable each member club to have a ‘voice’ on the committee. 
c) Any club that is not represented on the League Committee would not be entitled to vote on any 

matters concerning the rules or constitution of the League. 
d) It would not be compulsory to attend Committee meetings. 
 


